
From: xxxxxxxxxx@beardsells.co.uk] 
Sent: 19 September 2014 14:56 
To: povlsenm-l@btconnect.com 
Subject: xxxxxxxxxxx 
 
Dear Bo, 
  
  
We believe that the evidence came out as well as we could have expected, and we are very grateful for 
all your assistance – the claimant especially.  As to the feedback you asked of me - there were no 
criticisms at all as to the manner in which you presented your evidence, and indeed, I am sure that 
everyone was impressed by what came across as a considered, thoughtful approach.  You are to be 
complimented for that - and I thought that was quite a contrast when it was the defendants experts turn.  
He gave us all a lesson in how to back-track, and in my opinion, gave evidence badly, making a fool of 
himself, and had to admit that he had failed in his duty to report properly for the benefit of the court.  
Needless to say, we will be emphasising that in our submissions. 
  
  
Kind regards, 
Xxxxxx 
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